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Subject: Online Submission 

25/04/2022 

MR Mark Sharman 
38 Eileen ST 
North Bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

This development seems completely out of character for the proposed location. It's very close 
to a roundabout on quite a busy road. This has to create problems when kids are being 
dropped off in the morning - we can only imagine it will be chaotic despite the proposed drop- 
off plan, which is inadequate to say the least. 
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